
 
   

  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

March 7, 2024 
Statement from OMB Director Shalanda Young 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled “Imposing Certain 
Sanctions on Persons Undermining Peace, Security, and Stability in the West Bank” 

This executive order would declare a national emergency to deal with the threat to the 
national security and foreign policy of the United States posed by the situation in the 
West Bank, including high levels of extremist settler violence, forced displacement of 
people and villages, and property destruction in the West Bank. Implementing this 
executive order would have de minimis impact on costs and revenues to the Federal 
Government. The benefits of this executive order include authorizing sanctions against 
those responsible for the threat described above. Implementing this executive order 
would have de minimis impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, 
as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in 
fiscal year 2024. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include 
the Departments of Homeland Security, State, and the Treasury. 


